
  

  

                       Welcome to  

Leamington United Mennonite Church                          

Sunday, February 9, 2020, 9:45am 
 

Welcome to UMEI Christian High School as they lead us in music today. 
                    

Gathering Songs - Come let us all unite to sing #12 
            Jesus Stand among us #25 
 
Call to Worship  
Prayer of Invocation  
 
Scripture Reading - Kassidy Tiessen 
  Micah 6:1-8, Matthew 9:9-13 
 
Giving our Gifts   
Songs - To God be the Glory #102 
    Christ be all around me 
 
Witness Stand - Kathe Warkentin 
   
Church Family Happenings 
Prayers of the People  
 
Children’s Story - John Wiens 
 
Sermon - Zach Charbonneau - Do, Love, Walk 
 
Song - Cornerstone 
 
Sending Prayer  
Benediction - May the peace of the Lord Christ  
 
Coffee and Conversation - all are welcome in the foyer  
11:00 – Annual Meeting Pastors Report in the Sanctuary  
 

 

“The works  

of mercy  

are a  

wonderful 

stimulus  

to our  

growth in faith  

as well  

as in love” 

 Vintage Saint,  

Dorothy Day 

 

 

We Worship a trinitarian God:  Father, Son and Holy Spirit 
We Walk in the way of Jesus, both Saviour and Lord 
We Witness through the power and the presence of the Holy Spirit 
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Sunday School - Sunday, February 9 - Curriculum - Give, Pray, Fast. 
• If you are a family visiting our church today and you have children aged 3 - Grade 8, 

they are welcome to join the other children when they leave the Sanctuary and go to 
the Sunday School wing after the Children's Story.  

 

• The children have Sunday School until 11:45am. If you are looking for your children 
after the church service, they can be found either in their classrooms in the Sunday 
School wing or in the gym.   

 

Youth  -  Youth Winter Retreat - February 14 - 16 
    

Education Hour -  LUMC Annual Meeting - 11am - 11:45am  
Annual Meeting reports are available at the Welcome Centre and on the LUMC website 
at www.lumc.ca - Members - Password is LUMC1929.  
During Adult Education time, you are invited to join the Pastoral Ministry Team in the 
Sanctuary as they reflect and share on the work of the church in 2019.   
 

Potluck Lunch - Following Education Hour 
 If your last name begins with A-M,  please bring a salad or potato dish.      
 If your last name begins with N-Z, please bring a main dish. 

Dessert will be provided. 
   

Parent - Child Dedication & Grandchild Dedication - Sunday, February 16 
This is a service of commitment where parents/grandparents declare their intention to 

raise their children/grandchildren in the knowledge of God’s love and salvation.  If you 

have any questions or would be interested, please call one of our pastors.  

Information Sheet – Please help us update our database, mailboxes & phone directory.  
You will receive an Information Sheet today from the ushers.  We ask that you fill it in 
and drop it off at the Welcome Center before you leave today.   This will help our        
secretary Jane Klassen to update our records in the church office.  On the back of the 
sheet there is an opportunity to offer feedback and indicate where you might like to be 
involved In the work of the church. 

LUMC Annual Meeting Questions 

1. What is the most important priority of LUMC in 2020? 
2. What kind of church do you envision we will be for our 100th Anniversary in 

2029? 
3. What kind of changes do we need to make to get there?  What are our present 

strengths?  What are our weaknesses or challenges? 
 

Refugee Committee Update - The refugee committee is looking for beds and small 
dressers for Wilbur and Lady Morales.  They have recently moved into a rental house 
and are expecting the arrival of their teenage children who are currently in Columbia. If  
you have double/ queen or single beds, or small dressers, please contact the office.   
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Pray For …    
• Pray for our Annual Meeting as we look back on another year of ministry and look  

forward to where the Spirit is leading in a new year.    

 

• Andrew Dyck is completing a Mennonite Disaster Service assignment on the island of 
Saipan this week.  He is helping to rebuild homes that were damaged in a typhoon that 
destroyed much of the island in 2018.   

 

• Our youth group will be travelling to Hidden Acres Mennonite Camp this coming week-
end for their annual retreat.  Let’s keep them in our prayers along with Pastor Zach as 
they spend time growing their faith and their fellowship.   

 

• 

English teachers currently serving with Mennonite Partners in China.  The service 
workers and several of their Chinese colleagues left China in January for a mid-year 
retreat, held in Malaysia. Plans to return for university classes in February have now 
been put on hold as school officials are requesting that they not return.  

• Fred Neufeld, son of Agatha Neufeld has been scheduled for an LVAD (Left Ventricular 
Assist Device) this week.  It is a mechanical heart that takes over pumping for the left 
ventricle.  After changes in medications, management of heart failure and on-going 

that this is the best option.  We ask for prayers for Fred, Agatha and her family  
 
 

Thank You …     
• To all the volunteers who made our Meat Canner Luncheon fundraiser at UMEI such a 

success.  A great lunch and wonderful fellowship was had by all.  To everyone who 
attended this luncheon, thank you.  $14,117.20 was raised for the 2020 Meat Canner. 

UMEI Christian High School - See Bulletin Board for full details 
• Early Registration for 2020/2021 - sarahp@umei.ca or call 519-326-7448 ext 4.  
 

• Job Posting - Summer Camps Coordinator - Contact Sonya Bedal at principal@umei.ca. 

• New Student Pasta Fundraiser - Friday, Feb 21, 5-7pm  Admission by donation.   
• UMEI's 75th Anniversary Alumni Coffee House - March 7, 7:30pm at the Bank Theatre 
 

EKMHA News - Travelogues -  Heritage Centre - 7pm - Admission by donation. 
• Friday, Feb 21:  Canada’s East Coast by Vic and Helen Huebert 
 

• Apply online at MCC Ontario (mcc.org).   Closing date - Feb 9, Start date - Mar 16. 
 

Leamington Mennonite Home - See Bulletin Board for full details 

• Summer Nursing Student - Interested applicants should have completed the first year of 
a RN/RPN program. Please forward resumes to jacquie@mennonitehome.ca by Feb 14. 

 

• Meals on Wheels - Our Home invites volunteers to deliver Meals on Wheels on Fridays 
every other month beginning in March. Please contact Terri Epp at 519-326-6109 . 

mailto:sarahp@umei.ca
mailto:principal@umei.ca
mailto:jacquie@mennonitehome.ca
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 Leamington United Mennonite Church 
78 Oak Street East 

Leamington, ON  N8H 2C6 

www.lumc.ca 
 

Phone: 519-326-2727 
 

office@lumc.ca 
 
 

Pastor David Dyck  x2  
Home:  226-346-6774 

davidgdyck@gmail.com 
 

Pastor Mike Williamson  x3 
Home:  519-398-8628 

mikewlumc@gmail.com 
 

Pastor Zach Charbonneau  x1             
Home:  226-203-3833 

zach@lumc.ca 
Instagram: zacharbonneau 

 

Lisa Heide - Children’s Ministry x4  
Home:  519-322-6612 

familyheide@gmail.com 
 

Ernie Brown - Custodian  x5 
 

Jane Klassen - Secretary x0 
 

Church Council Chair  
Ken Hildebrandt 

boardmail18@gmail.com 
 

Library - lumclibrary@mdirect.net 
 

 
 

  Office Hours       
  9am-3pm Tues-Fri  
  Closed Monday 

Our worship service is  
being recorded and   
broadcast at LMH. 

Thanks for  

making  LUMC 

scent free! Morning Prayers 
at LUMC 

Tues - 9-9:15am 
Wed - 9-9:15am 
Thurs - 1-1:15pm 

    

  

 

Welcome to   
our Guests! 

 

We are delighted that you have joined us. 

We want to get to know you!  In the pews are 

welcome cards.  Fill one out and put it in the 

offering plate or drop it off at the Welcome 

Center.  We’ve got something for everyone.   

Check out our children & youth programs. 

 

Monday: Psalm 119:105-112; 2 Kings 22:3-20 
 

Tuesday: Psalm 119:105-112; 2 Kings 23:1-8, 
      21-25 
 

Wednesday: Psalm 119:105-112; John 8:12-30 
 

Thursday: Psalm 119:1-8; James 1:12-16 
 

Friday: Psalm 119:1-8; 1 John 2:7-17 
 

Saturday: Psalm 119:1-8; Matthew 15:1-9

Scripture Reading Guide 

February Reminders 
 

Feb 11 - Mission Hub Meeting 

Feb 13 - Faith on Tap at Crave 

Feb 14 - 16 - Youth Winter Retreat 

Feb 16 - Child Dedication Service 

Feb 18 - LUMC Office Closed 

Feb 19 - Church Council Meeting 

Feb 19 - Education Committee Meeting 

Feb 20 - Faith on Tap at Crave 

Feb 21 - Youth at LUMC 

Feb 21 - UMEI Pasta Fundraiser 

Feb 21 - EKMHA Travelogue 

Offering - February 2, 2020 
 

General             $ 4505 
Church Renovations          $     30 
Meat Canner            $   150 
Building Fund            $   250   

Total - $4,935 
 

Sunday School - $18.75 
Coffee Fund Donations - $17.85 
 

mailto:lumclibrary@mdirect.net

